
November 4, 2023 

 

The licensee of KRIN has received notice that the proposed facility for channel 34, with 

technical parameters as described in the FCC construction permit application to which 

this letter is attached, is predicted to cause interference with FCC file BLEDT-

20050218ABQ.  By way of this letter, the licensee of KRIN acknowledges that it will 

accept any interference caused by the proposed facilities of this application. 

 

If you have any questions concerning this acknowledgment, you are welcome to contact 

me at the phone number listed. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

 

 
Brian Zittlau 
Director of Engineering and Technology 
brian.zittlau@iowapbs.org | Office 515.725.9765 

 

Valued. Trusted. Essential. 
 

https://www.iowapbs.org/

